

## Military

- Marines out of Buj
- Germans still stuck
- APCs in Somalia

UN

Support Belge request at UN

- Call Leonard
- ~~UN. Calls~~
- NSC requested ID to draft resolution to pull UNAMIR.
- See Arlene re Kagame & what we say
- Burundi
  - what ways to reinforce calm & stability
- Call Steinberg re PK w/ g  
Have instructions on 1st half on withdrawn  
Decision = mandate.

GW: Ned W. concerned re

- Boutros will withdraw & suspend
- ~~block transfer~~ letters aren't there to terminate. Ned thinks we may have to wait til June to terminate.

Fear = NAM will come up.

- GW's point of view = ~~terminate~~ <sup>don't</sup> suspend.
- Sec. will talk to Boutros

2 Americans left  
small # affiliated w. int'l orgs  
(about 10)

Kigali - calm - 48 hr truce

Burundi - 207 - Americans - about 34 employees

- ~~267~~ <sup>low</sup> 205 will be left

- 34 by